Dear brothers and sisters in Christ,

Merry Christmas~

As we light the Advent candles again this year, we give thanks to God for sending us Christ our
Lord and we also anticipate the coming of Christ in hope. As we look back on the year 2022, we
confess that it’s by the grace of God that we could walk this far. We also thank you for walking with
us in the ministry of God’s mission with loving prayers and support. We hope that all of you taste
God’s goodness and mercy that will follow you every moment of your life in the new year 2023.

Blessings to you in a Blessed New Year 2023~
Myoungho and Jiyeon
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